
Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Notification of Water Quality Parameter Exceedances 
1 message

Ronald Parratt <Ronald.Parratt@newmont.com> Mon, May 6, 2019 at 2:14 PM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: Justin Raglin <Justin.Raglin@newmont.com>, Justin Bills <Justin.Bills@newmont.com>

Dear Mrs. Eschberger,

 

Please see the attached document for notification of Water Quality Parameter exceedances for groundwater and surface
water samples collected in Q2, 2019.  If you have any questions please reach out to me via phone at 719.689.4019 or
email.

 

Best Regards,

Ron

 

 

 

Ronald Parratt

Environmental Specialist

 

T 719.689.4019

M 719.429-8522

newmontgoldcorp.com 
 
Newmont Goldcorp 
Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Co.

100 North 3rd Street

Victor, CO 80860

 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 

 
=============================================== 
The content of this message may contain the private views and opinions of the sender and does not constitute

http://www.newmont.com/


a formal view and/or opinion of the company unless specifically stated. 
 
The contents of this email and any attachments may contain confidential and/or proprietary information, and
is intended only for the person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any dissemination, distribution or
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. 
 
If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and delete this
message and any attachments from your system. 
 
================================================
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=62a0fa4cd9&view=att&th=16a8ec8dd5ec1d78&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw



















